
High Power Match Report 

AUGUST 2024 

I want to thank all the shooters who came to PGC this month to shoot our 

rifle match.  Steve Paci won the match with a score of 785-29X. Our next 

match will be September 28, 2024, and will be a CMP 800 agg rifle match. If 

any club members are interested in learning high-power shooting, please 

contact me and shoot the September match and I can help arrange for any 

equipment you might need. You will need 100 rounds of 223 ammo and a 

rifle, or I am happy to loan my spare rifle to you.  We would like to grow this 

event and with the membership we have I am sure we have some members 

who would enjoy this sport. Please drop me an email if interested. 

Camp Perry Update:    

Every year the CMP holds the National Rifle Championships at Camp Perry 

Ohio.  This year James Wells, Brian Kirby and myself attend the event from 

PGC.  We shot the individual matches as well as the 4-man team as Palmetto 

Gun Club Team. We did well shooting a team score of 1861-35X out of a 

possible score of 2000 points. This placed us in 38 out of 59 teams.  

Scores from the August match: 

Steve Paci 785-29X 

Scott Johnson 779-18X 

James Wells 773-23X 

Richard Marchand 722-5X 

Levi Smith 614-3X 

Michael Fox 703-10X 

Jeff Smith 689-10X 

Bob Wills 654 - 11X 

 

Safe Shooting  
Bob Wills  
High Power Match Director  
(843) 906-5929  
Click Here to send me an email. 

mailto:bobhighpower@gmail.com

